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WEST VILLAGE ONE CONSTRUCTION UPDATE 
 

11 November 2016 

 
EXCAVATION NEARS ITS END 

 

As mentioned in the last construction update, site excavation for Stage 1 of West Village 

is progressing well and earthwork activity is reducing as a December finish nears. 

 

Over the next two weeks, a drilling rig will bore holes for the foundation piers for the two 

buildings on Wilson Street. 

 

This work is not expected to increase the number of truck movements from the site, with 

measures to concentrate earth and rock removal to particular days to continue. 

 

WILSON STREET CLOSURE 

 

Wilson Street remains closed to traffic between 6:30am and 6:30pm Monday to 

Saturday to enable the safe installation of the services for the Stage 1 buildings. 

 

The closure has been approved by Brisbane City Council and is expected to be in place 

until early December. 

 

Safe pedestrian access in Wilson Street is maintained at all times along the footpath on 

the opposite side of the street to the works. 

 

At the end of work each day (6:30pm), Wilson Street is left in a condition where it can 

be driven on safely. 

 

BOUNDARY STREET NIGHT WORKS 

 

Night works associated with the Wilson Street closure will be conducted on Boundary 

Street between Tuesday 15 November and Friday 18 November. 

 

These works have been approved by Brisbane City Council and traffic control will be in 

place. 

 

WORK HOURS AND CONSTRUCTION MANAGEMENT 

 

Work hours will continue to be 6:30am to 6:30pm Monday to Saturday.  

 

Large equipment may be delivered to or removed from the site via Mollison Street 

outside of these times, as required and permitted by the Department of Transport and 

Main Roads. 

 

Management plans for the potential for dust and noise impacts on surrounding homes 

and businesses will continue to be implemented. 

 

Please call the Construction Information Line – 07 3096 0066 – if you have any queries 

about construction activities. 
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